
Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to provide you with an update regarding 

the ongoing roof restoration project. 

As of today, the project is progressing on schedule. The replacement of the old roofing materials 

has been completed, and we are currently in the process of installing new insulation and flashing. 

This work is expected to be finished by [insert date]. 

Please be advised that there may be some noise and interruption during working hours, but we 

are making every effort to minimize any inconvenience. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this restoration process. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the management office. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company/Management Name] 

[Contact Information] 


